
 
4 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
As you are aware, your child has recently undertaken their Mock Exam series.  They worked very hard and I am 
please to say that our invigilators were effusive about the excellent conduct of the year group throughout the exam 
series. 
 
Your child’s Mock Exam results will be given to them at the next Results and Revision Evening on Monday 11 
December 2023, please arrive from 4.45pm for a prompt 5pm start, the evening will conclude at 6.30pm.  There will 
be some general guidance on how students can best revise and ideas on how to support your child at home, along 
with representatives from Colleges and 6th Forms.  Students will collect their results and have the opportunity to 
speak with their teachers regarding how they can be successful in individual subjects.  
 
We would like to thank you for your ongoing support of your child and the Academy as we all work hard to achieving 
our vision ‘All students were successful at University or a real alternative, and had happy and purposeful lives.’ 
 
Please contact the Academy if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

D Spencer 

 
Mr D Spencer 
Assistant Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


